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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 7 – Wednesday 14th June 2022 
 

Everyone has been enjoying the beautiful weather and having the opportunity to take more of their learning 

outside.   

Some of Year 5 and 6 have been participating in sporting events.  Year 5 have today participated in a rounders 

competition at Chesterton. Year 6 netball teams visited a local school for a netball competition and did 

themselves proud coming both first and second!  The Year 6 athletics team took part in an event at Wilberforce 

Road Athletics Ground, won a grand total of ten medals in a range of disciplines, and came first overall!!  Fantastic 

results – well done to all the participants and a big thank you to Mrs Bryan, Ms Harradence and Mr Holt for 

organising and supervising the events.  Thank you to Mrs Bryan also for all the netball training that she has run for 

the children.  Year 6 are all off to Chesterton next week for an athletics competition.   

Everyone is enjoying using the pool each week for swimming lessons!  We are looking forward to holding sports 

day next month and having everyone able to participate.  More information to follow on this shortly. 

 

Enjoy the rest of the week.  

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

Book Fair On the week beginning 27th June, the 

travelling book fair will return to 

Mayfield! Children will have the 

opportunity to look at the books on 

offer during the day, and parents and 

carers can come to the library after 

school on Tuesday 28th and Thursday 

30th June if they wish to make any 

purchases. We will give you more 

specific information about payments etc. 

closer to the time.  
Pupil Reports Paper copies of pupil reports will be sent home with children on Friday 8th July.  Families 

who would like an additional copy sent to an alternative address (eg. separated parents) 

please let us know, with the name and address to send it to on 

office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  by Friday 1st July.  Please note we are only able to send 

copies to parents/ carers already registered with us. 

Lost Property The lost property cupboard is full of unclaimed unnamed items.  Now 

that the warmer weather is here, jumpers and cardigans are being taken 

off and left around the school.  Please make sure everything is 

named - clothing, water bottles, lunchboxes, anything that could go 

walkies - and we can return found items to their owner.  We hope to 

display all items we have at the Summer fair. 

 

School Dinner 

prices 

School dinner prices for this half term are: 

Per Day                 £2.25 

Per week             £11.25 

Half Term            £72.00 
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PTA Summer 

Fair Class 

Hampers 

 

We are delighted to announce that we’ll be running our fantastic Class Hamper 

stall at our school summer fair on Friday 25 June.  

We would love you to donate a gift item to help fill each class hamper, such as 

bottles, yummy food treats, chocolates or little gifts – anything you would love to 

win yourself. 

Please send donations in with your children, and give to your class teacher or pop 

them in the special box in class. Help make your class hamper the best yet!  

Tickets have now been sent home for you to purchase. Please return the ticket 

stubs with money to the school office by Wednesday 23rd June. Additional tickets 

are available at the school office.  We will also be selling tickets at the school fair 

on Friday 24 June.  

Tickets will be £1 a ticket or 3 for £2. Thank you! 

 
Year 4 Bake Sale - 

Friday 17th June 

 

On Friday this week, Year 4 will be holding their bake sale with sweet and savoury 

goodies to buy. All dietary requirements will be catered for. The sale will take place under 

the trees in the infant playground... to keep out of the heat! Ice pops will be on sale too. 

Items will be sold from 50p. Proceeds will go towards class budgets for extra learning 

resources. We look forward to seeing you 

Mayfield Fun Run 

 

Thank you to all those who joined us for the Fun Run on Sunday morning. It was a great 

turn out and a lovely morning with lots of impressive grit and determination on the track 

from the children!  

Don't forget to hand in your sponsorship money to the office by this Friday, 17th June. 

We will share the final total of money raised in next week's newsletter.  

 

The Grand 

Summer Fair - 

Friday 24th June, 

3.15pm – 6pm 

 

 

 

Visit our year group stalls, enjoy some food and drink, and watch performances from; 

The Mayfield Signing Choir 

Aspire Dancesport 

Chesterton Community College Drama Department - excerpts from their latest 

production of Les Misérables. 

 

We still need help with lots of things to make this a success.  

 

1. GRAND RAFFLE Please buy and/or sell as many tickets as you can! Return ticket 

stubs, money and leftover tickets to the office by Wednesday 22nd June.  

There are lots of exciting prizes to be won including:  

Willow and Wolf flower bouquet, Aspire Dancesport vouchers Drinks and Cakes from 

Coffee Tree, voucher from Stir Prizes from City Cycle Hire, Cambridge Science Centre 

and Tesco Milton Vouchers from Iqbro, J&M Oriental Supermarket and a Co-op prize £20 

Decathlon and £15 The Entertainer Toy Shop vouchers  

 

Do you know anyone who could donate a prize? Please email: 

office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

2. CLASS HAMPERS 

Please give to your child’s class something YOU would like to win in a class hamper box, 

eg. bottle of wine, lovely toiletries, foodie treats. Collection boxes will be in class from 

this week until Wednesday 22nd June. 

 

3. ON THE DAY 

Sign up to help on your class stall (your class teachers will let you know how to do this). 

Or please sign up help on the day with prepping, setting up and clearing away: 

https://volunteersignup.org/Q9MP8 

 

4. CAKE STALL 

Please donate cakes or biscuits to our cake stall ON THE DAY. 
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5. SECONDHAND UNIFORM 

Please donate any secondhand uniform – please bring on the day. 

 

6. BOOKS, TOYS & DVDs 

We need donations of good quality books, toys and DVDs – 

please bring on the morning of the fair. 

 

7. TEDDY TOMBOLA 

Please donate teddies for the teddy tombola – bring on the morning of the fair. 

 

8. GAZEBOS 

Do you have a gazebo that you could lend us for the fair? Please email: 

pta@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

All money raised will be spent wisely for all of our children to benefit from. 

Please support our school in any way you can! 

 

We do hope you’ll come along to join us for all the fun of the fair. Bring a picnic blanket. 

Stay and relax. We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 16th June New Intake, Sept 2022 Evening 

Friday 24th June Summer Fair, after school  

Thursday 14th July Sports Day – details to follow 
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